
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jim Rosko < 
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 12:57 PM 
To: Dipko, John A - DWD (WC) <john.dipko@dwd.wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Worker’s Compensation  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone Hi John, my name is Jimmie Rosko. I’m been on Workers Compensation 
since 1989 and will be for the rest of my life do to an injury at work. My question is when I first 
got on workers comp about every couple years I would get a cost of living increase, but for some 
reason since the year of 2013 no increase for cost of living. I don’t know if they lost my 
paperwork or what. I feel like I’m standing on the corner asking people for a hand out and that’s 
not good feeling. I joined the Marine Corps in 1968. And all of my friends that got injured are 
now on disability and are receiving disability payments from the government (that they 
deserve) have been getting the cost of living just about every year. So my question is why did 
they stop the cost of living increases for the last 12 years or so for workers that got injured at 
work. A quick response would be helRpful. Sincerely Jimmie S Rosko.   Thank you  
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